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Update to Applied Behavior Analysis Services  

You may have recently received a notice from MVP Health Care® (MVP) indicating that effective 

October 1, 2021, MVP Managed Medicaid Plans will begin to cover Applied Behavior Analysis  

services for eligible Members under the age of 21.  

New York State Department of Health (NYS DOH) recently announced that this benefit will 

not be carved into Managed Medicaid Plans as contemplated for October 1, 2021. 

Please note that NYS DOH further reiterated that Applied Behavior Analysis services will continue to 

be covered by Medicaid Fee-For-Service.  

MVP will continue to monitor NYS DOH developments in this benefits area and make timely updates 

available as applicable.  

If you have any questions, please contact your MVP Professional Relations Representative, or call the 

Customer Care Center for Provider Services at 1-800-684-9286. 


